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Parents and Carers  
  
This Summer holiday Staffordshire County Council, through funding from the 
Department for Work and Pensions (DWP), will be providing each individual eligible 
child with an eVoucher for £40 voucher.   
  
To be eligible the child must meet the criteria listed below and attend a Staffordshire 
education setting:  

• In receipt of benefits-related Free School Meals   
• In receipt of Universal Infant Free School Meals but will be eligible for 
benefits-related Free School Meals  
• Children receiving Think2 or Early Years Pupil Premium funding   

  
You should receive a link to your eVoucher from Staffordshire County Council 
‘YourFamilyHub’ during the week commencing 15th July 2024.  
  
Once you click on the link you will be able to select an eVoucher from a supermarket 
of your choice. You will be able choose from Aldi, ASDA, Iceland, Marks & 
Spencer, Morrisons, Tesco, Sainsbury’s and Waitrose. Your eVoucher bar code will 
then be displayed on-screen and can be downloaded. The deadline for you to claim 
the voucher is 29th September 2024  
  
Please note the voucher will be sent to the email address you have previously 
provided to use. If you have not received your vouchers by the end of the week 
commencing 15th July or have issues accessing the voucher, please contact 
yourfamilyhub@staffordshire.gov.uk directly.   
  
In addition to this, your child has access to the Summer Holiday, Activities and Food 
(HAF) programme.  Bookings open from 4 pm on Monday 4th July and sessions can 
be booked on www.staffordshire.gov.uk/holidayactivities. To ensure eligibility 
Staffordshire County Council Capita team will be sending out an individual email 
notifying you of your child’s unique HAF code.  The school does not have this 
information and all queries regarding the HAF programme should be directed to 
Staffordshire County Council.  
  
Should your family require additional support please take time to look at the Cost of 
Living Support pages on the Staffordshire County Council website: 
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Community/Cost-of-living-support/Here-to-
help.aspx  
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Yours sincerely  

  
Mrs A Cleary  
Assistant Principal 


